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SHOOTING 

 
 
On April 27, 2011, at approximately 5:44 P.M., the Fort Lauderdale Police 
Department responded to a call in reference to a possible shooting at 441 
Northwest 18 Avenue in the City of Fort Lauderdale. 
 
Preliminary investigation has revealed that three adult male victims were shot by 
an unknown suspect at the residence located at 441 Northwest 18 Avenue.  
 
All three victims were transported to Broward General Medical Center, where 
they are currently listed in stable condition. 
 
Anyone with information regarding the shooting or the suspect’s identity is urged 
to contact Detective Thomas at 954-828-6093 or Broward County Crime 
Stoppers at 954-493-TIPS. 
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